
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 6, 2018 

 

The Honorable Corey Johnson 

Speaker, New York City Council 

City Hall 

New York, NY 10007 

 

RE: Appointment to the City Planning Commission 

 

Dear Speaker Johnson;  

 

I am writing to inform you that, pursuant to Section 192 of the New York City Charter, I am 

presenting Alfred Cerullo III to be reappointed as a member of the New York City Planning 

Commission (CPC) for the remainder of a five year term, ending June 30
th

, 2021.  Mr. Cerullo 

will succeed Rayann Besser on the Commission. 

 

I have attached Mr. Cerullo’s resume for your convenience. 

 

I wish to thank the council for reviewing the qualifications of Mr. Cerullo, and I am confident 

that he will continue to do an excellent job as a City Planning Commissioner. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions or require any additional 

information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James S. Oddo 

President, Borough of Staten Island 

 

 

CC: Mr. Charles W. Davis, Chief Compliance Officer, New York City Council  

       Ms. Joni Kletter, Director of Appointments, NYC Mayor's Office 

 


